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16 June 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

SPORTS DAY - 2017
This year’s annual sports day will take place on Thursday 13th July at Walthamstow Cricket, Tennis and Squash Club, Greenway Avenue. E17 3QN.

For Reception and KS1 we are aiming to start by 9.45am and will finish by approximately 11.45am.  We shall be walking to and from school, which will take approximately 15 minutes.  
KS2 will leave school at 12.45 – aiming for a start as close to 1pm as we can, to finish by 3pm, when we will walk back to school.
Your child’s teachers will be asking for volunteers to walk with the class from school to the venue and back again.  Before the event, the children will be allocated into a team and you will be advised of your child’s team ‘colour’ and asked to dress your child in a tee-shirt of that colour for the day. All children must wear suitable PE shoes for example plimpsoles or trainers and jewellery should not be warn on that day. 

We anticpiate that we will have very warm weather so please ensure you child comes to school with a suitable sun hat and water bottle. 
The sports will take the form of a carousel of activities for the children and there may even be a fun race for the parents/carers!
If you have any further queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

A. Lemouchi
Deputy Head Teacher

St Mary’s C of E Primary School


Brooke Road


Walthamstow


E17 9HJ


☎: 020 8521 1066


✉: school@st-marys-coe.waltham.sch.uk





St Saviour’s C of E Primary School


Verulam Avenue


Walthamstow


E17 8ER


☎: 020 8520 0612


✉: school@st-saviours.waltham.sch.uk
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